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Unfortunately, there is nothing to report on the Carpet Bowls Club.
As due to the Covid restrictions we are still unable to meet as there is more than 6 members and you really need 8 on each carpet to play a game, then there is the sanitizing before and after use. This would take a considerable amount of time to do, and the Chairman just didn’t think that this was worth doing as it would take so long even with members helping.

With a bit of luck, we will be able to restart again next month once the restrictions have been lifted.

If anybody is interested in joining the Carpet Bowls Club they can contact me by email Belinda_Bush@hotmail.com or  leave a message on my answer phone 01760755575

Belinda Bush
13/5/2021

